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Dear families of Eschol Park Public School,  
 
Voluntary Contributions: 
 
The Voluntary Contributions Funds directly support our teaching and learning programs and are very much appreciated. 
The voluntary contribution per individual child is $40 or $60 per family.  
We understand many families are experiencing cost of living pressures, and our financial contributions are voluntary.  
 
Voluntary Contribution: Individual Child  $40   Child’s name: ______________________      Class: _____________ 
 
OR                                       Family $60             Family surname: _____________________  Classes: ____________________ 
 
Please contact the office on 9824 7111 if you wish to pay online and an invoice will be issued to Sentral. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Jo Fair  
Principal 
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